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PSA successful Intersectoral event in Mpumalanga – 

Ehlanzeni District 
 

The PSA extends appreciation to all members who attended the Intersectoral event held on 21 June 2024 

at Nutting House in Nelspruit. The overwhelming participation made this event a resounding success, 

displaying the unity and strength of the Union in the Ehlanzeni region. The PSA is pleased to report that 

500 tickets were sold, of which the proceeds will be donated to a local NGO in Ehlanzeni, underscoring 

the commitment to community welfare and support. 

 

The exemplary conduct displayed by all attendees was commendable. The professionalism, respect, and 

enthusiasm contributed significantly to the positive atmosphere and seamless flow of the event. Such 

conduct not only reflects well on the PSA but sets a high standard for future gatherings. The presence 

and invaluable contributions by PSA leaders were instrumental in ensuring the event's success. In 

attendance were the General Manager, Mr Reuben Maleka, PSA President, Mr Justice Shiburi, acting 

AGM: Liaison, Ms Ina Kuhn, and Acting National Manager:  Mpumalanga, Phumzile Zulu. Gratitude is 

also expressed to the PSA Provincial Office in Nelspruit under guidance of Mr Flip van der Walt, whose 

dedication and hard work ensured flawless execution. This professionalism and commitment have set a 

benchmark for excellence, and the efforts are appreciated greatly. 

 

Thank you once again to all PSA members and everyone involved for demonstrating unity and solidarity 

in the Union. Let us build on this success as we eagerly look forward to welcoming new recruits this 

season. Together, we will continue to grow and strengthen the PSA. 

 

Any employee interested in joining the PSA can contact the following PSA employees for assistance: 

Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941 and Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 8512. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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